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Somerville News
Website:  www.somerville.wirral.sch.uk  

FRIDAY 3rd NOVEMBER 2023                                              

E-mail: schooloffice@somerville.wirral.sch.uk 

Phone: 0151 638 5074 

MONSTER MASH 
This week we held our very first Monster Mash in school.  
We did not initially think the demand for tickets would 
be as high as its was.  We were able to accommodate all 
children who wanted to attend.   

Both nights were a HUGE  success. The children all looked amazing and had an 
absolute ball!    

We would like to thank Miss Gregory for organising both nights and to all of the 
staff who gave up their time for FREE to allow  the event to 

ORACY FAMILY DISCUSSION POINT OF THE WEEK 

The poppy is a symbol of remembrance for those who were lost in war. 

Can you think of any symbols or objects that are important to you? 

AUTUMN / WINTER 
The weather has now definitely turned and it has 
become wet and cold.  Please make sure your child 
comes to school in a coat and a hat, scarf and gloves 
if needed.  We do have some spare coats in school if 
anyone is in need.  If any families have some of the Somerville coats in good 
condition, that no longer fit, it would be wonderful if these could be donated 
back to school.  Please drop any spares into the school office. 

Dates for you Diary 
         

Thursday 21st 
December      Last day of 
school for pupils - Inset 
day and end of term. 

Monday 8th January        
All children back at 
school for Spring 1 term.

http://www.somerville.wirral.sch.uk
http://www.somerville.wirral.sch.uk
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GREEN TEAM 
At Somerville, our children really care about the environment both locally and globally.  
They genuinely want to make the world a better place.  They are keen to work on schools 
carbon footprint and wish to take their ideas out into the community to make as big an 
impact as they possibly can.  Every little change really does make a difference! So lets 
help them achieve their goal which will benefit us all.  It would be AMAZING if you could 
get friends and family involved in this as well.  We will send home challenges for families 

to complete together, it would be wonderful if you could pull in friends and family too.  How far can Somerville 
children spread the word?  How much of a difference can we help our children to make? 

We will send home a small sheet to record challenges.  Your child can ask for more if they have are able to 
spread the message past the family home.  At the end of November we will ask for sheets to be returned so 
that we can show the children in school THEY HAVE MADE A DIFFERENCE. 
   

Come on Somerville, let’s do this! 
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